

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

Website: www.scouts.org.ph E-mail: <u>bsp@scouts.org.ph</u>

(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77

11 October 2023

NATIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 66

S, 2023

TO :

REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

RE :

MOVEMENT OF THE DAY-TO-DAY ACTIVITIES OF THE 2023 SEARCH FOR THE OUTSTANDING BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES.

- In lieu of the upcoming Barangay Election and SK Election and November 1, 2023, as special non-working holidays by virtue of Presidential Proclamation Nos., 359 and 90 the Boy Scouts of the Philippines would like to announce the movement of the day-to-day activity of the 2023 Search for the Outstanding Boy Scouts of the Philippines.
- 2. The new scheduled activities are as follows.

October 21, 2023 Arrival of all the National Finalists

October 22, 2023 Regional Winners Awarding

October 23 – 26, 2023 Continuation of TOBS Week Activities

October 27, 2023 Awarding Ceremony for the 10 National Winners of

TOBS

- 3. All national finalists for this year's search are advised to be in the BSP National Office on 21 October 2023 on or before 12:00 NN
- For all other queries and information, please contact our Project Officer for this year's search Mr. Zeon L. Valdez at email address <u>zeonvaldez100781@gamil.com</u> or at his cellphone no. 0921-866-1395
- 5. For your information, compliance, and widest dissemination.

OIC-Secretary General